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Jean Jewell
From: kanaoso@hotmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 4:41 AM
To: Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness; Ed Howell
Subject: PUC Comment Form

A Comment from Jenine Duffey follows:

Case Number: AVU -E£-09- 0(;//‘“’“ g-09-07
Name: Jenine Duffey

Address: 15303 Pineview Street

City: Rathdrum

State: ID

Zip: 83858

Daytime Telephone: 2086876905

Contact E-Mail: kanaoso@hotmail.com

Name of Utility Company: Avista

Add to Mailing List: /yes

Please describe your comment briefly:

I am writing to express my concern about the proposed net increase that was filed 6/30/09.
I feel Avista has not proven that it deserves the increase. My service over the years has
continuely worsen. I do not trust the administration to use increase fees to better improve
since I have only seen increases over the years with less service and NO improvement.

Please, do NOT approve this increase. These energy riders are just a fancy term for paying
their over paid top officials. Thanks you.

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/ipucl/ipuc.html
IP address is 98.145.70.128




